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March 16, 2021 
 
Chair Frank Hornstein  
Committee on Transportation Finance and Policy 
545 State Office Building 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
RE: H.F. 1675 (Huot) / Agriculture special license plates established, and money appropriated. 
 
Dear Chair Hornstein and Members of the Committee, 

The Minnesota Farm Bureau Federation (MFBF) appreciates the opportunity to share written testimony on 
behalf of our nearly 30,000 members in support of H.F. 1675 authored by Representative Huot. The 
creation of an agricultural special license plate to support agricultural education, specifically the Minnesota 
FFA Foundation and 4-H programs, is an important resource for future generations of agriculture leaders. 

The establishment of a special license plate would not only provide additional resources for the Minnesota 
FFA Foundation and 4-H to serve more students, but also creates the ability for Minnesotans to 
commemorate their commitment and involvement to agriculture. 

If there are any questions from members of the committee, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kevin Paap 
President 


